Notice

Subject: Walk-in-Interview for the post of Counsellor (Female) at RGNUL, Punjab.
Ref.: Adv. No. RGNUL 21/2022 dated 16.06.2022

In reference to the above-mentioned post advertised in the Newspapers as
well as at the University website, it is intimated that the walk-in interview for the
post of Counsellor (Female) is scheduled on 08.08.2022 at 10:00 AM onward.
The interested eligible candidate can apply through hard copy or email on or
before 06.08.2022, with the requisite fee as mentioned in the advertisement. The
candidates who have applied earlier need not to apply again.

Registrar



